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Bible Quizzing  
at General Assembly  
at Messiah College: 

 
Fri, July 13th –- no quizzing 
 
Sat, July 14th, beginning at 9:00 a.m.–- teen  
quizzing: round robin in Boyer Hall (rooms 430, 
432, 434)  
 
Sun, July 15th, from 1– p.m.  - adult quizzing at 
Grantham Church 
 
Mon, July 16th, beginning at 2:30 p.m. -– teen 
quizzing: double elimination in Boyer Hall (rooms 
430, 432, 434)  
 
Mon, July 16th at 7:00 pm—-  Finals  in the High 
Center (Parmer Hall) 
 
The quizzing schedule is on the bulletin board in 
the lobby. In previous years, there has been live 
streaming of the quizzing finals. Currently, we do 
not have any information about live streaming. 
Once we have the information, we will make it 
available. 



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

 

Pastor Rob is on vacation through July 9.  If you have pastoral care 

needs during this time, please contact Jeff Conrady (717-877-8506 or 

jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org). 

 

Missionary Blessing and Send-off: Please join us on Wednesday,     

July 11 at 6:30 for a time of hearing from Tony and Veronica, celebrating 

God’s call on their lives, and praying for them as they prepare to leave for 

Africa.  There may even be some ice cream and cake. 

 
 

Save the date (corrected):  You are invited to an All-Church Camp 

Out/Retreat at  Bongiorno Conference Center just outside of Carlisle. 

The fun begins on Thursday, Aug. 16 and goes thru Saturday, Aug. 18. We 

are joining some  other local churches in this retreat which includes devo-

tional times, worship, crafts and lots of fun! Come for one night or every 

night. The camp fee for full hook-ups and modern restroom/bath house is 

$26 per night. Whether you are camping or not, you're invited to a DBIC 

Potluck at 5:30 on Fri., Aug. 17 on the site. Stay for fellowship and s'mores 

around the campfire. 

 

July’s item for New Hope Ministries is ketchup.  Place your donations 

in the box under the coat rack outside the church office. 

 

Summer Office Hours:  Office Hours now through August will be 9 

a.m. to 1 p.m. Tuesday - Thursday.  If you need access to the office on Fri-
days, please make an appointment or call first to be sure someone is avail-

able to help you. 
 

 

 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 
 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church meets in the class across from the men's   

restroom and Junior Church will be meeting in Fellowship Hall 

(West). Please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a 

Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and 

bring your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome 

center when the children are dismissed from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

9:00 service. 


